

Dr. Kern McGinley, Principal

Ms. Denise Edwards, Assistant Principal

February 19, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

King Tech High School teachers will teach the first Personal Safety lesson by the end of the day on Wednesday, March 4th. The age-appropriate lessons will be presented in a non-threatening way, along with the skills needed for self-protection. The lesson content is part of the Anchorage School District's plan to enact the Alaska Safe Children's Act and will be handled in a sensitive, respectful manner.

Lessons will be taken from the 'Safer, Smarter Teens, HS' curriculum.

11th Grade Students:

Lesson: Dating Violence and Harassment

Objective: Students will learn about the different forms of harassment

12th Grade Students:

Lesson: Advocacy in Action

Objective: Students will learn how to make a personal safety plan

For more information about the lessons being presented, please visit: http://www.asdk12.org/healthpe/safechildrensact/

If you have any questions about the content of the program or if you wish to inquire about opting out, please contact the school office at 742-8916.

Thank you for partnering with us as we continue to provide learning opportunities to improve the safety and well-being of our students.

Sincerely.

Dr. Kern McGinley